June 10, 2005

Barry K. Flanagan II Pinnacle Communications LLC 47 Civic Street Farmington, NH 03835

## Dear Flanagan:

Thank you for submitting a proposal to the City of Rochester for "XXXXXX" bid, and taking time to meet with us on Friday June 10<sup>th</sup>. We appreciate your interest in the City and the time you have taken to prepare the bid.

We regret to inform you were not successful in securing this bid and the city has awarded the project to another company, Eaglevue Technologies.

If you have any questions concerning the award of the bid please call "department". The telephone number is "000-000-0000".

Sincerely,

Brian G. LeBrun
Director of Finance and Administration